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AREW Charitable Fund to hold annual clothing drive to
benefit Bottomless Closet

April 11, 2011 - Spotlights

The AREW Charitable Fund will be holding its annual collection of gently used, business appropriate
clothing and accessories to benefit the clients of Bottomless Closet on April 5th, in tandem with
AREW's luncheon at Club 101.

Kendall Farrell, executive director of Bottomless Closet with AREW Charitable Fund members
Vivian Aronica, The Advance Group, Theresa Nygard, KTR Real Estate Advisors, Dorothy Vermeer,
H.J. Kalikow & Co. and Madelyne Kirch, Sun & Moon Marketing Communications, attended AREW's
March luncheon and spoke about Bottomless Closet's mission to provide clothing, interview skills
training and career support programs for economically disadvantaged women.
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